
 
 

 

 
19 March 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

In response to the latest recommendations regarding COVID-19 and 
limiting public gatherings, the School has made the decision to cancel 
the upcoming Parent / Teacher interviews. 

At this stage, the Parent / Teacher interviews scheduled for Term 3 will 
proceed as planned. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding with the 
continual changes to school events. 

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact myself via 
the front office. 

 
Donna Harris    
Principal     


